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Registered Charity 1038134

31/05/2020

Dear parents,

We hope you are keeping well. 

In regard to reopening Abacus, we managed to speak to a few parents about whether or not they would be interested in sending their child. Abacus will be open from 1st June 2020 for all children who would like to attend. If your child would like to attend, please confirm via text to 07934133701 (school phone) prior to their attendance.

Due to Covid-19 health and safety procedures, we will only be accepting a maximum of 10 children per day. Therefore, after seeing the total number of attendees we will group the children into 10 and offer certain number of sessions on rota basis. The number of sessions offered will depend on the number of children attending. 

If you are planning to send your child, please provide a snack as we will no longer be providing food on the premises, except water. For the children who stay for the whole day, parents please continue to provide lunch as normal.

We hope to hear from you soon.

Kind regards,

Elsie
(Manager)
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